
January 21 Church Announcements 
 
 
2017 Individual Financial Giving Statements are available and can be 
picked-up in the church office after either service or during office hours 
during the week.  
 
Friday’s 2017 Year End Church Meeting will be rescheduled until a later 
date. 
 
The Youth Ministry will recognize the Higher Achievers on this Sunday.  
In order for the youth to be recognized, students had to turn in a copy of 
their report card by last Sunday to Anita Hemphill or to Shelia Johnson. 
 
It Is Tax Time once again! Mount Calvary volunteers will prepare tax 
returns for low income tax payers in the Knoxville and surrounding areas 
through the Volunteer Income Tax Assistance (VITA) Program.  The tax 
program will operate each Thursday from 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. and each 
Saturday from 10:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m.  This service will begin on 
Thursday, February 1. If you have any questions or concerns, please 
contact Bonita Gillespie at 974-9674. 
 


